
ICIS FLASH TALK NOTIFICATION 

Flash Talk notification emails were emailed to all abstract submitters on February 19th, 

2018. If you did not receive your email, please follow the instructions below. If your Flash 

Talk(s) have been accepted, you'll be required to 'accept' or 'reject' your submissions to 

present at ICIS 2018. 

To confirm your acceptance please click here and follow these instructions by March 9, 

2018:  

1. Login with your username and password.   

2. Check the box(es) of the abstract(s) you wish to accept/reject. 

3. Hit the 'accept' or 'reject' button to accept or withdraw your flash talk 

presentation 

 

The precise date and time of your flash talks is currently being scheduled and we’ll be in 

touch with a date and time shortly.  

 

ICIS FLASH TALKS ACCEPTED AS POSTER PRESENTATIONS: 

If your Flash Talk has not been accepted as a flash talk presentation for the Conference, 

your submission will have automatically been accepted as a poster presentation. To 

submit your abstract in the correct poster format, please click here, and submit your 

poster no later than March 9, 2018. If we do not receive your completed poster 

submission by March 9, your abstract will be withdrawn from the 2018 program. 

 

As a reminder all presenters must be an active member of ICIS, and register for the 

conference: 

• To renew/become a member of ICIS please visit the ICIS Website  

• To Register for the Conference, please visit the ICIS website Registration 

page 

 
If you do not accept your poster presentation and register for the conference your poster will be 

automatically withdrawn from the conference.  

 

To view the 2018 program click here. 

 

https://www.confmanager.com/main.cfm?cid=2997&tid=104
https://www.confmanager.com/main.cfm?cid=2997&tid=104
https://www.confmanager.com/main.cfm?cid=2918&tid=56&nid=0
https://infantstudies.org/membership/
https://infantstudies.org/registration/
https://infantstudies.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/PAGICIS2018Option3.pdf

